
Strathclyde Pension Fund - Administration performance – Position noted etc. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
advising of performance and current issues within the pensions administration area 
of Strathclyde Pension Fund Office as at 30th September 2024. 
 
After consideration, the committee noted 
 
(1) the report; and 
 
(2) that the Government had launched a consultation on inheritance tax on 

pensions and what the proposed changes would mean with a closing date of 
22nd January 2025. 

 
 


